Post Graduate Department of Hindi
University of Kashmir

                                                                                      No.F (notice –Hindi) KU/18
								     Date: - 16-11-2018

Notice

Faculty members are cordially invited to attend the NAAC Preparatory meeting on Saturday 24-11-2018, at 1.00 p.m in the office chamber of the undersigned. Dr.Zahida Jabeen (Nodal Officer Development) is asked to put up concrete proposal for ensuing NAAC with a written report of her past activities regarding the matter.  


              Sd.
Head Deptt. of Hindi 

 

